
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 1 Newsletter – Friday 18th November 2022 

Home Learning: 

This week, we would like the children to do a phonics, SPAG and maths activity relating to 

this week’s learning. Home learning will be set via Google Classroom. We will be printing out 

a home learning for each child. 

This week the children have learnt the alternative codes for the /s/ sound, se as in house, ce 

as in dance, ce as in centipede, ci as in circle, and cy as in cycle. Your child has also been 

given a book that matches the sounds they have been taught this week in their reading folder. 

Please could the children read their book at least four times this week and log it on GoRead. 

Please refer to the note in your child’s book bag, as this will explain the book bag routine. 

Important Information: 

PE Days: The children will need to come in their PE kit on Tuesday and Wednesday.  

Raincoat and water bottles: Please make sure you send your child to school with a 

raincoat. Please can you ensure that your child has a water bottle in school. 

Wider Curriculum Meeting: Over the last 18 months, we have re-designed our wider 

curriculum across school to ensure a progressive, ambitious and engaging curriculum for all 

children. On Friday 25th November, we would like to invite all parents/carers of children in 

Years 1 to Years 6 to a 'Parent Information Meeting' at one of the following times: 

Friday 25th November 9:00 - 9:30 and Friday 25th November 2:30 - 3:00. 

The meetings will be a replica of each other at different times and will both take place in the 

school hall with Miss Hobson and Miss Johnston, who have taken the lead on our curriculum 

design. The meetings will focus on the purpose of our curriculum, year group overviews, 

website information available, assessment in the wider curriculum and allow parents/carers to 

be familiar with their child's learning across school in all subjects. 

If you would like to attend either meeting, please do let us know via the attached Google 

Form and we look forward to welcoming you into school on this day: 

https://forms.gle/yUnxrZsjtK8pUqK59 

If you are unable to attend these meetings, a recorded copy will be added to all Google 

Classrooms 

Miss Johnston and Miss Coptcoat 

https://forms.gle/yUnxrZsjtK8pUqK59

